
 
SCHOOL AGE NEWSLETTER 

DECEMBER 2023 
 Wow has this year flown by! With the weather getting colder and possible snow and 

other weather coming in please be checking the Facebook page and listening to the radio. If 

you have questions about us being closed you can always call the center.  

With the later days we are having a hard time getting everyone’s homework done so 

please check with your child or the teachers if we did their homework.  

During Christmas break we will be making fun crafts and having a blast. We will have a 

Christmas party on December 29th. If you could please send in a book for a book exchange that 

would be appreciated. Please no more than $5 on the books.  

Your child will be allowed to bring their electronics for nap time during the break. If they 

get into trouble they will lose their electronic privileges. There is no WIFI so please make sure 

they have games they can play without WIFI. If they do not have their electronics they will be 

allowed to play on our electronics and watch a movie.  

Dates to Remember: 

12-22 thru 1-2  Christmas Break/ No School 

12-25 & 12-26  AALC Closed for Christmas 

12-29    Christmas/ New Year Party 

1-1 AALC Closed for New Year 

Thank you,  

Ms. Erica    

Ms. Arianna 



 


